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To the Senate Committee considering SB 210 - I strongly oppose changing Oregon's 

vote-by-mail system, which has worked for Oregon voters for over 26 years.  Without 

evidence of fraud or malfeasance, there is NO REASON to force people back to the 

polls to vote in-person.  It just makes voting more difficult, especially for those who 

can't get off work, those with mobility issues, the elderly who struggle with 

transportation, and all kinds of people that have every legal right to cast a ballot.  This 

is clearly an attempt to make voting more difficult for us.  Please, please - do not 

destroy our vote-by-mail system, the envy of so many residents of other states!! 


